

Dear Partners.

Warm greetings from Salamanca!

The University of Salamanca celebrates its 8th Centenary in 2018-2019, and the Faculty of Law is pleased to announce one of its contributions to this celebration by organizing the **1st Global Studies International Week**, which will take place next **April 1 - 5, 2019**.

The Faculty of Law welcomes all teaches and researchers from European universities to give lectures or/and organize practical activities within the framework of the International Week. The participation fee is 460 €, which includes accommodation (5 nights with breakfast), welcome reception, Erasmus coffee, several networking & social events, 4 dinners, one excursion, and the possibility of participating at the International Symposium on Teaching Innovation and/or at the Research Symposium on Global Studies.

We look forward to receiving you and we hope to see you in Salamanca!

Kind regards,

The Organizing Committee:

Chair of the Organizing Committee: Fátima García-Díez

Event Organizer: Javier Sierra-Pierna

Event Coordinators: Mar Martínez-Rosón and Ángela Suárez-Collado